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OPG in Bruce County – Community Update – June 2022 

Working together:  Ontario Power Generation (OPG) and Bruce Power recently 
released their annual Collaboration Report for 2021, highlighting how we work together 
on nuclear-station refurbishments and more. The report focuses on the joint efforts of 
OPG and Bruce Power to keep the lights on, support the economy, and protect the 
environment. “Nuclear energy is one of the keys to Ontario’s clean electricity system, 
now and in the future,” said OPG President and CEO Ken Hartwick. “Our collaborative 
approach to nuclear refurbishment will ensure we continue to identify efficiencies and 
provide value while securing additional decades of the clean, reliable, safe power 
Ontarians need.” 

Democracy in action:  Congratulations to everyone who won a seat in the Ontario 
Legislature in yesterday’s provincial election, as well all the runners-up, volunteers and 
returning officers, and all who voted.  You can be proud of your commitment to civic 
engagement, so vital to the proper functioning of democracy. OPG, whose sole 
shareholder is the government of Ontario, is reaching out to new and returning MPPs 
alike with information about OPG operations and projects in their ridings, including in 
the Bruce area.  

Contacting OPG:  On a personal note, I’m retiring from OPG after today, at age 65. It 
has been my privilege to work for a utility that serves the public good, produces medical 
isotopes that save lives, and fights climate change by delivering clean energy. Thank you 
to everyone at OPG and in our community who helped make it enjoyable and 
interesting. Please note these continuing contacts, depending on your area of interest: 

• News coverage:  OPG Media Relations (24 hours), 1-877-592-4008 toll-free in 
Ontario, or 1-416-592-4008. 

• Bruce-area community relations, OPG Corporate Citizenship Program (CCP) 
sponsorships, OPG facility tours:  Kaitlyn Nevill, Communications Officer, 
kaitlyn.nevill@opg.com. 

• OPG Nuclear Sustainability Services (NSS):  Nuala Zietsma, Director of Strategy and 
Stakeholder Relations, nuala.zietsma@opg.com. 

• OPG Nuclear:  Jennifer Knox, Director of Stakeholder Relations, 
jennifer.knox@opg.com. 
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• Laurentis Energy Partners:  Jessica Jones, Senior Manager, Public and Corporate 
Relations, jones.jessica@laurentisenergy.com. 

• Fred Kuntz:  I aim to stay active in our community, and supporting clean energy. You 
can reach me at my personal email address jfkuntz@rogers.com, or mobile phone 
519-540-8410. 

Best regards, 

Fred Kuntz 
Senior Manager, Corporate Relations and Projects  |  Bruce County   
Ontario Power Generation 
P.O. Box 7000, 177 Tie Road, Kincardine, ON N0G 2T0 
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